# CMIT SOUTH Class of 2020

#### cmítsclassof2020@gmaíl.com

Welcome back Parents! This newsletter will contain information that we hope will be helpful to the parents of the Class of 2020. Graduation for our students is approaching faster than we realize and now is the time to prepare. As a CMIT South parent community, we can get through it together.



Below are important dates and upcoming events.

- Class of 2020
   Parent/Student
   Meeting in the CMIT
   South Auditorium on Oct 4<sup>th</sup> from 6:15-7:15pm.
- Paint Party
   Fundraiser Oct 6<sup>th</sup> in the CMIT South HS
   Art Class from 2-4pm
- Nov 12th First deposit due for graduation packages

### **FUNDRAISERS**

Please join us for a

## **Paint Party**

October 6<sup>th</sup> from 2-4pm in the CMIT South HS Art classroom. Snacks and beverages will be served. Must be 21 or older to attend. Cost is \$30 per person. All proceeds will go towards the senior year activities for the Class of 2020. We need the support! To purchase tickets, please email cmitsclassof2020@gmail.com.

### Parent Meeting!!!

Our first parent meeting of the school year will be October 4, 2018 in the Auditorium from 6:15-7:15pm. We will be reviewing the graduation packages along with pricing as well as going over the pricing. We will also go over the payment schedule. The first deposit for packages will be due on November 12th. There will be an update on prom plans and other senior activities. This is the time to ask questions. You don't want to miss this meeting!!!!

### **Important**

All service learning forms for service hours earned during July 1<sup>st</sup> through August 30<sup>th</sup> are due on October 15<sup>th</sup>. Forms must be turned into Ms. Amos. Forms not turned in by the due date will result in the student not receiving credit for the service hours. Forms can be found on PGCPS website. Remember, all students must have 24 service learning hours to graduate.